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  In This Issue 
*  TreeCycle 
 
* December Safety 

Message 
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*  Nominate a  
 Good Neighbor 
 
* Get Involved   
 In the New Year 
 
 

Neighborhood Resources 
 
Ward3@tucsonaz.gov 
 
Karin Uhlich-  
   Council Member 
 
Asst. -George Pettit 
 791-4711 
 
Report Graffiti-792-2489 
 
Environmental Services 
 791-3171 
 
Traffic Control –  

791-7143 
 
Midtown Police- 

791-4253 
 
Non-emerg. - 791-4444 
 
 Meth-Free Alliance - 
 388-4711 

 
Consumer Complaints: 
Attorney General's Office - 
628-6504 

- Enhancing the quality of life in our neighborhood             
 Meeting the 4th Monday of each month at St Frances Cabrini church 

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide timely information to all 
residents in the Cabrini Neighborhood. 

If you live between Ft. Lowell and Glenn, and Country Club and Palo Verde 
YOU are in the Cabrini Neighborhood Association. 

 
Bring a new neighbor with you to the next meeting 

 
 

 
(No December Meeting) 

 
Next Meeting MONDAY JANUARY 28, 2008 

6:30-8:00pm 
St. Frances Cabrini Church  Education Bldg. Rm 5  3201 E Presidio 

 
* Please ask your neighbors to attend * 

 

  YOU are invited to our next meeting  
 

 

  

  

 
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH …   
          
You can make the difference between your neighborhood being safe or 
dangerous.    It is time we start watching out for each other.                 
 
Be a responsible neighbor - renter or owner. 
 
Report any suspicious activity.                               

Call Marc at 881-4582 to see how you can get involved.    
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Neighborhood Watch can help keep your home safer 

Disclaimer 

Cabrini 
Neighborhood 

Association 
CONTACTS 

 
CO-CHAIR 

Ed Brogna 
8818709 

 
CO-CHAIR 

Linda Shuman 
326-1462 

 
SECETARY 

Catlow Shipek 
207-1671 

 
TREASURER 

Phyllis Weaver 
326-7331 

 
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 

 Marc Haberman 
    881-4582  

  
E-mail: 

CabriniNA@cox.net 
 

The City of Tucson, its officers and employees, its Department of Neighborhood Resources and all other 
offices neither agree nor disagree with the views expressed or implied in this communication and are not 
therefore responsible. The distribution requester is solely responsible. 
 

 
Check out our Neighborhood WEBSITE for Meeting news, 

And about 100 links to timely events and useful information: 
 

www.neighborhoodlink.com/tucson/cabrini 
 
Click On & Sign In as a neighbor so we can contact you if the need arises. 
  

Do you know someone that we should recognize as  a 

GOOD NEIGHBOR  

If you feel someone should receive our Good Neighbor Award, nominate 
them and share with us why they should be honored.     

 
The Good Neighbor of the month will receive a certificate signed by 
Councilperson Uhlich and a gift certificate from one of our neighborhood 
merchants.       
Mail your nomination to: 
Ed Brogna at  3402 E Presidio 85716   or   Email to   CabriniNA@cox.net  



 

 
Your December Safety Message From the Tucson Fire Department   
 
The holidays are a very busy time of year. Most people get so involved with decorating 
their homes and preparing for festivities that they forget to take basic safety 
precautions. The Tucson Fire Department suggests the following safety tips this holiday 
season: 
CHRISTMAS TREES: 
Select a tree that is fresh and not showing signs of dryness. Cut the base before putting 
the tree in water and check the water level daily. Keep trees away from heat sources 
such as fireplaces, heating vents or radiators, as they tend to dry out branches. Remove 
and RECYCLE your tree quickly after the holidays and never attempt to burn your 
Christmas tree or its branches in your fireplace.  
 
LIGHTS AND CANDLES: 
Decorate using only UL approved lights and cords. Inspect the lights for exposed or 
frayed wires, loose connections or broken sockets. Use no more than three strings of 
lights on one extension cord, and never run cords under carpet, across doorways, or 
through windows where the cord may be pinched and damaged. Turn off the tree lights 
when you go to bed or leave the house. Keep burning candles, matches and lighters out 
of children’s reach and do not place candles near draperies, decorations, or anything 
that may easily catch fire. Never leave a child unsupervised in a room with a burning 
candle. Extinguish all candles before leaving a room or going to bed.  
Remember to test your smoke detectors this month. For more safety information, 
visit our website at 
http://www.ci.tucson.az.us/fire/Code_Administration/_Community_Safety/Safe_Kids/safe_kids. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

  

  

  

 

Announcing: 
Miko’s Corner Playground 
At Reid Park 
It’s the newly opened Reid Park off-leash dog arena. .. named 
after Miko, the TPD service-dog who died in the line of duty 
in 2005.  
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Our next  Monthly Neighborhood Association Meeting is 
Monday January 28th 

6:30-8:00pm at St. Frances Cabrini Church  Educ Bldg Rm 5 
3201 E. Presidio.   Park in the front parking lot (on Presidio) – no fencing 

 
       Agenda includes: 
 

 How everyone in our neighborhood can join Tucson Telco Federal 
Credit Union.  That means low checkbook, savings account and loan 
rates. 

 
 How City of Tucson Pro-Neighborhoods can help us.  
 
 How You can choose the way you’d like to help make our 

neighborhood better, safer and friendlier. 
 
 How you can voice your opinions and concerns.  

 
 Please be on time – bring a neighbor – carpool – join us – make a difference  
 

Tucson Treecycles!  

    Did You Know? 
 
The City WILL NOT pick up discarded Christmas trees from your property, curb, etc. 
 ---  DO NOT put your tree out with trash containers  --- 
 
Your Cut Tree CAN BE  RECYCLED – it’s used for mulch around trees in city parks,  
along roadways, etc. 
 
REMOVE ALL decorations, tinsel and the stand 
 
You CAN Recycle Your Christmas Tree @ Rillito Race Track  1st Ave at River Rd. 
 Follow the signs to just east of the Grandstands 
 
(Cut trees only – No live trees accepted) 
 
For dates, more information and other Treecyle locations call 791-5000 or 
www.tucsonrecyles.org 


